
NOTE: Band newsletter from John Mathew

This weekend at the Pumpkin Show, Glenn Hinton announced arrangements for 
the end-of-season band dinner.  It will be held on Thursday, October 25th, at 
6:30pm.   The location will be at Goodwin's Family Restaurant, 214 Lancaster 
Pike, Circleville, OH 43113.  (http://goodwinsfamilyrestaurant.com/ ).  

The customary arrangement has been for the band to pick up the tab for a band 
member and one guest.  Additional guests are always welcome, but will have to 
pay separately.  

Between when I heard this and the scheduled date, there wasn't time enough to 
send out a printed newsletter.  If you know of other band members who hadn't 
heard of the date of this year's dinner, please share with them.

Thanks.
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